
 

 

    Milton Area School District 

Board Briefs  

October 16, 2018  

A huge thank you to Mr. Robert Seebold  

Mr. Robert Seebold joined the Milton Area School District Board of Directors on December 1, 2015 as 

a representative of Region 3.  He resigned his position.  Bob was a valued member of the Board of Di-

rectors. He served on the Finance, Legislative and Policy,  and Education and Technology Committees.  

Bringing a lot of experience to the Board of Directors, he will be greatly missed.  If you see Bob thank 

him for his voluntary service.  

 

Sounds on the Susquehanna presented a $2,000 donation to the Milton Area Marching 

Band  

Representatives from Sounds on the Susquehanna presented a $2,000 check to Ms. Alyssa Williams as 

a donation towards the Band Boosters.  What great timing!  During this meeting, Ms. Williams and Band 

Booster Club representatives shared a new sample band uniform.   

 

Milton Area Education Association delivered a $1,000 check for library books  

On behalf of M.A.E.A., Mrs. Debbie Bleistein, Mrs. Kellie Brouse, Mrs. Jamie Emery-Seibert, Ms. Jaqueline 

Martin and Ms. Paula Cooper, gave a $1,000 check to the Milton Area School District for library book 

replacement. Milton Area School District is filled with kind, caring, and giving educators who support 

and advocate for our 2,050 students.   

 

A special thank you to our giving community  

 Warrior Run Elementary PTA donated $300 and $400 of scholastic dollars for our elementary 

schools.  

 Mr. Joseph and Linda Brzostowski presented $500 to the football team in honor of Linda, a 1965 

Milton Area High School graduate.  

 The Messiah Lutheran Church Women ELCA gave $200 to White Deer Elementary School for 

books or STEM supplies.  

 

Region 3 Board Seat Vacancy  

Consider applying for a Region 3 Board seat vacancy.  Visit www.miltonsd.org, click on School Board 

vacancy, to learn more about how to become a Board member.  Interviews will occur at our next 

Board meeting, Tuesday, November 13, 2018  at 6 pm, Literacy Café.  


